
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

A Public Hearing will be held by the Carroll County Board of Supervisors on the 10th day of 

March, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as practical in the Board Room of the Carroll 

Administration Building, 605 Pine Street, Hillsville, Virginia for the purpose of hearing public 

comment pertaining to the adoption of an Ordinance adopting a fee, not to exceed FIVE 

DOLLARS ($5.00) payable by the defendant in each criminal and traffic case filed in the District 

or Circuit Courts of the County of Carroll, the proceeds of which are to be deposited with the 

Treasurer for use by the Board of Supervisors to fund software, hardware, and associated 

equipment costs for the implementation and maintenance of an electronic summons system.  All 

members of the public are invited to attend and speak at the Public Hearing.  A copy of the 

proposed ordinance may be inspected at the Office of the County Administrator, 605 Pine Street, 

Hillsville, Virginia.   

   


